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Pembroke Stormwater Initiatives: Stormwater
Management Plan and MS4 Notice of Intent now
available for public view

July 12, 2019

In order to maintain compliance with EPA stormwater requirements included in
the 2018 MS4 General Permit, the Town of Pembroke has been actively pursuing
the Year One requirements. After an extensive process, we are happy to report
that the Town’s Stormwater Management Plan and Notice of Intent for the MS4
Permit have been completed and are now available for public view and comment.
You can find both documents on our brand new “Think Blue Suncook” web
resource at http://thinkbluesuncook.org/ or by contacting the Pembroke Planning
Office at (603) 485-4747 ext. 210 or emailing ccronin@pembroke-nh.com. The
Stormwater Management Plan is a living document that will be updated on an
annual basis based on experience with implementation over the year. Our next
milestone will be to file the End of Year Report for our first year of compliance,
which is due September 30, 2019.

This is just the beginning of our journey to implementing water quality initiatives
town-wide. Stay tuned to the Town of Pembroke website for upcoming meetings
and public hearings and the Think Blue Suncook website for all the stormwater
information you need to stay informed.



